
The Islamic State                                                                           Number: S-1110                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Wilayat Raqqah                                                                             Date: 
2/4/1438                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
The Prisoners and Martyrs Affairs Center                                     Corresponding to: [31 Jan 2017] 
 

In the name of Allah, the Gracious, the Merciful 
To: The Wali’s Office, may God preserve him 

Subject: Response  
 

 
All praise is to God, the Mighty, the Strong, and may blessings and peace be upon the seal of the 
prophets.  
Peace be upon you, God’s mercy and His blessings. 
 
In response to your letter No. (M-4583), regarding the complaint of brother Muwahid al-Furati, 
we would like to inform you that brother Muwahid al-Furati should go to the Prisoners and 
Martyrs’ Office in the city of Raqqa to request the recent compensation in the form of a 
grievance, and it will be disbursed to him after a short period, God willing. 
He will not lose his right, God willing, [as long as it is] in the hands of his brothers. 
 
 
 
                                                                           Stamp and Signature  
                                                                                  Abu Thabit 
                                                              [A signature was provided and a stamp that reads]        
                           The Islamic State – Wilayat Raqqah – The Prisoners and Martyrs Affairs Center 
                                                                               The Emir 
                                                                   [And dated] 2/4/1438 
 
[The following sentence on the bottom of the letter reads:] Inform the brother about that. 
 
 
A copy to: 
The Archive 
 
 
 


